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Date: February 8, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Purchase of Scoreboards for HS Baseball/Softball Fields 
 
  

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education a 
recommendation to purchase and install six new scoreboards for the baseball 
and softball fields at Churchill, Franklin, and Stevenson High Schools. 
 
The scoreboards will be purchased from Daktronics for a quoted amount of 
$66,304. Daktronics uses the OMNIA Partners cooperative purchasing 
agreement. Installation will be completed by Daktronics installation partner, AJ 
Signs, for a quoted amount of $65,000, for a total quoted project amount of 
$131,304. 
 
Please place this topic on the agenda of the February 13, 2023, Committee of 
the Whole meeting. 
 
Thank you. 
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